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3*ouse of 3Kepresentatibes
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October 28, 1970

Mr. Hector P. Garcia, Chairman
American G. I. Forum of the U. S.
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Hector:

I genuinely appreciate having your views and recommendations
regarding H. R. 17555 (S. 2453), the Equal Employment Opportunities
Enforcement Act of 1970.

As you are aware, this legislation was passed by the Senate
on October 1 and is pending in the House Committee on Rules. I will
continue to follow all further legislative developments on this
proposal closely and will certainly be mindful of your views.

With kindest regards, I am

cerely yours,

1
Jo Young


